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 Eight states signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) in October 

2017, addressing regional coordination on EV corridor development

 Shared goals of the MOU: 

o Creating best practices

o Minimum standards for stations

o Integrated infrastructure planning and development

o Increase EV availability in states

o Promote tourism

 Hold monthly calls with the full group, and two calls with the     

Voluntary Minimum Standards Working Group

REV West – Background



Recent Actions – Since September 2018

 Baseline Policy Analysis

o EV Purchase Incentives

o EVSE Installation Incentives (covering commercial stations, 

corridor development, personal and work charging) 

o EV Procurement and Deployment in state fleets

o Charging Rates and Regulations

o Building Codes

o Consumer education and marketing

o Funding opportunities

 In-Person Meeting in Denver (October 2018)

 Request for Information

 Federal Highway Administration engagement

 



RFI –Voluntary Minimum Standards Working Group

 Developed a list of twenty questions to gather information on station specifics

 Ten respondents

o Charging Companies: (ChargePoint, Greenlots, Hubject, Tritium)

o Auto Manufacturers (Daimler, Ford, GM, Tesla)

o Non-profits (Center for Sustainable Energy, Electric Vehicle Charging Association)

 Issues Considered: 

o Distance between stations; distance from highway

o Standard signage requirements

o Equipment and power requirements for stations

o Station amenities and functions

o Payment options and stations connectivity



 Voluntary Minimum Standards Working Group – draft document in the works

 FHWA Outreach (February 2019 call)

o Confusion over Title 23 Section 111, banning commercial sales at rest stops, except for vending machines

o Draft document to coordinate with state DOTs

o Holding a Q&A on Feb. 20th and discussing possible workarounds with FHWA staff

o Coordinated response with other regional groups?

 Joint mapping software (March 2019 call)

 Tourism and marketing (April 2019 call)

 Other topics: Get EVs into local dealerships; Improve collection of registration data; Public transit electrification

REV West – Next Steps



THANK YOU! ANY QUESTIONS?
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